
 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER: 30 March 2020 ~ Term 1 Week 10 

Dear families, 

Last week’s newsletter feels like a million years ago! I hope this note finds you and your family safe and well and focusing on 

the things you can control. It can be all consuming if we focus on the things we have no control over at this time.  

I would like to thank teachers and support staff for the tremendous job they have done to launch our online learning  

environment. Simultaneously they have been able to provide paper copies for home learning which is an incredible feat.   

I am also very grateful to parents who are rising to the challenges placed before them with a can-do attitude. It is amazing to 

see the positives that are coming from these unprecedented times. I hope you enjoy the Home Learning photos as much I 

have.  

With the Premier of NSW advising all people who can, to stay at home and the Department of Education advising me to  
implement flexible work arrangements, many teachers are now working from home.   
 
No student will ever be turned away if families are unable to care for their children at home, however at this time, 
home is the safest place to be. Please remember your child/ren’s teacher is able to communicate with you through 
class dojo, during designated hours, and I am here to take phone calls too.  
 

From my desk… Clare Crawford  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

We are very busy trying to track down the  

watch this space…  

If you would like to take part in  

CRAZY HAIR Day at home this Friday  

3 April, be sure to send us your  

pictures so we can share them with 

the Murrumburrah School  

Community.   


